

Dear Science Camp Pirate Family:

April 23, 2020

I first want to share that I appreciate your continued flexibility and patience with the Science Camp trip cancellation and current crisis situation. I have new information to share with you regarding the trip. This information is the result of working together with Alliance Redwoods on the best possible solutions to this situation. We know how important this trip is to all of you and your students and the financial commitment you've made.

There are two different options for solutions, as we understand each of you have varied preferences for an outcome. We ask that you read through them and share your final choice on the attached Google Form. The responses are important for us to get an understanding of next steps and how to best proceed.

Option 1: My child doesn't want to miss out on this opportunity

Students who wish to enjoy this once in a lifetime opportunity can do so by attending as a 7th grader. That's right, 7th and 6th graders will travel together for an awesome Science Camp experience spring of 2021.

Option 2: Request a refund

Families who wish to forfeit their camp reservation can request a full refund. This process will continue over the next few months via NP3 Middle.

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding these options. It is important for us to facilitate solutions that best meet everyone's needs.

[VISIT THE SURVEY LINK HERE.](#)

Best,

Lindsay Anzelc
& 6th Grade Team